
I have lived in Northumberland my whole life. I grew up playing minor 
hockey here. I have been lucky to have coached for close to 20 years in 
minor hockey with the CCHL and NMHA.  I was a member of the 
amalgamation committee. I have held previous positions on the NMHA 
executive. My son has played in the NMHA since the amalgamation is is 
currently in Minor Midget.  

I look forward to being a part of the upcoming executive to assist in making 
sure our kids continue to have fun and passion for a game I have loved for 
so many years. 


